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Mrs T Allen, Headteacher 

Ryhope Infant School Academy 

Shaftesbury Ave, Ryhope, Sunderland, SR2 0RT 

Email: info@ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk      www.ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk 

ATTENDANCE FROM 1st SEPTEMBER 2019 Overall attendance 95.6 %   Target 97% 

R1   91.5%  Y1.3 94.5 %  Y2.5      97.3 % 

R2   98.8 %  Y1.4  94.5%  Y2.6      98.2%             Y2.7  94.7 % 

Wish upon a Star Workshop 
Our Nursery children and their parents/carers 

had great fun on Wednesday 2 October 
making wishes and memories. 

School Uniform 
School Uniform- just a reminder that 
you can order logo 
sweatshirts/cardigans/fleeces from 
Total Sport NE, Hendon Road, Sunderland, 
SR1 2JD. We no longer sell uniform from the 
school office. 
Book Bags – these are only available 
from the school office at a cost of £3.75. 

Headteacher 
Mrs Allen 

 
We had a great afternoon on Friday working with our 
local police officers, finding out what they do and 
trying out some of the police uniform.   

It’s wonderful to have so many different visitors in 
school to work with our children, including our parents.  
We really appreciate all your support. 

Thank you! 

Dates for your Diary 

All new dates for your diary was sent home in September. 
Please check you have received it, if not please ask at the 

school office for a copy.  We also have all dates on our 
calendar on our website.  

 

Aldi ‘Get set to eat fresh’ Kits for Schools 
 

Just to remind you all that we’re still collecting these 
stickers in school for a chance to win £20,000 for 

school sporting equipment. 

Attendance 
Well done to Y2.6 for winning the attendance 

bear.  Keep up the great work!!! 
98.3% 

Online Payments –SIMS Pay 
Any parents who require a code 

to set up your account please 
contact the school office and we 

will be able to assist you.  

General Information for all 
Parents/Carers 

 
May we remind all parents/carers NOT to put 
any money in your child/children’s book bags.  
Please make all payments online or at the 
school office. 
Also any reply letters may be given to staff at the 
school gate or brought to the school office.  

 

Flu Immunisation Consent Forms 
Please make sure these are handed into the 

school office by close of school on Wednesday    
9th October.  Unfortunately, the NHS will not 

accept any late forms this year. 

RNLI visit 
The children had a great fun on Thursday 

3rd October with Andy and Elliott, our 
instructors from the RNLI!  The children 

learned new skills of water safety and how 
to keep everyone safe in and near water. 


